
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

The Dangers Of An Office Romance

News
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Attorney Michelle Anderson was featured on FOX8 to discuss office romance policies.

Michelle spoke about concerns an employee should have when deciding to date someone they work

with.

“Sometimes it’s best not to go there, unless you are really sure this is the person you are going to be

with for a long time,” said Michelle.

She also spoke about the risk for employers to allow a supervisor to date a subordinate.

“If the relationship ends down the road, the subordinate could say that the supervisor forced them

into that relationship.”

In that scenario, you could be looking at a sexual harassment case, Michelle explained. 





Watch the interview.
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